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Sony File
Mark H. McCormack

Computer Ranking

If and when we get the Sony project of the ground we should work

with the LPGA of America for a sanction of Women's World Golf Ranking
services as well. I want to be the first people to do this and I think
we should have our plans afoot and firmly in place prior to the
announcement of the men's Sony arrangement.

It is not beyond the realms of possibility that we should also talk
to the USGA and the World Golf Federation about a ranking service.
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